ISpeciaI Announcement

Singapore Medical Journal engages publisher

We are pleased to announce that we have engaged Wolters Kluwer Medknow to publish the Singapore Medical Journal from the
second half of 2022. Wolters Kluwer Medknow is a leading global publishing services provider. With the support of a publishing
house with its dedicated resources, we will have a more streamlined process, and therefore, improve our turnaround time from
acceptance to publication. Our journal and website will also be redesigned to have a more modern and unified look, which
should lead to a better experience for researchers and readers.

We thank all our authors and readers for their patience thus far. We look forward to your continued support for the Singapore
Medical Journal.

A/Prof Poh Kian Keong, Prof Ang Tiing Leong and A/Prof Mahesh Choolani
On behalf of the Journal Editorial Board
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